
       

 

 

 

Lab II, 2268 

      The Evergreen State College 

      2700 Evergreen Pkwy. NW 

      Olympia, WA  98505 

      fostergv@evergreen.edu 

     

      January 3, 2025 

 

Dear Graduate Admissions Committee: 

 

 It is my pleasure to recommend Fey Boss for admission to the MES program.  Fey 

was a student in several of my math classes here at Evergreen. Fey’s work throughout 

these classes was exceptional.  Fey consistently demonstrated a high level of commitment 

and professionalism in their work as a student and as a member of our learning 

community.  Fey is extremely intelligent and knowledgeable and easily communicates 

that knowledge to others.   

 

Fey works very well with a diverse group of students.  Fey consistently 

demonstrates the ability to learn new concepts quickly and adroitly apply them to a 

variety of new situations and problems.  Fey has a strong aptitude in mathematics and has 

the discipline to actualize that aptitude.  

 

Fey is conscientious, responsible, and very easy to get along with.  Fey takes 

responsibility for their work, asks for help when needed, and contributes to the class in 

insightful and positive ways.  Fey’s outstanding intellect, work ethic, and ability to be a 

positive community member are all indicators of Fey’s future success as a graduate 

student. 

 

Evergreen was lucky to have Fey as a student and will be equally as lucky to have 

Fey as a member of the MES program.  Fey exemplifies a hard-working and successful 

student and is worthy of your acceptance. 

 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any further questions. 

 

    Sincerely, 

 

    Vauhn E. Foster-Grahler 
 

    Vauhn E. Foster-Grahler 

    Member of the Faculty, Mathematics, Adjunt  


